
The goal of our infant nursery ministry is to provide parents with a safe and secure 
environment that enables them to worship and learn effectively without distraction or worry. Although 
separation can be difficult, over time children adapt and establish a routine. The age range for infant nursery 
is 0-12 months and children are steady walkers. 

The goal of our toddler nursery ministry is the same as our infant ministry to provide parents 
with a safe and secure environment that enables them to worship and learn effectively without distraction 
or worry. Although separation can be difficult, over time children adapt and establish a routine. The age 
range for toddlers is 12-24 months. 

 

Our preschool ministry begins when a child turns 2 years old (24 months). Although 
childcare is still a main focus, we strive to be more intentional by providing a structured teaching, singing, 
and activity time. During this time in the preschool ministry, each child will have interacted with both the Old 
and New Testaments as a whole, seeing how God has shown us Who He is. Our Preschool 2 ministry is 
for children who are at least 2 years old. Similarly, our Preschool 3 and Preschool 4 ministries are for 
children who are at least 3 and 4 years old respectively. Children will advance each year 1 month after their 
birthday. 
 

In this part of our ministry the focus shifts from providing childcare to maximizing our efforts 
for each child to encounter the God of the Bible and His call on their life. The main elements of our time are 
interactive play, worship through singing, engaging teaching and small group discussion and application. 
Because parents shoulder the responsibility of training their children to know God, we provide weekly take 
home content that we pray will be an aid in this most crucial endeavor. 
 

We view this stage of our ministry as a staging ground for the teenage years. While the 
above format is the same, our teaching is separate. The students are engaged at a deeper level in order to 
help them grow in their faith. Students in 4th and 5th grade are also invited to participate in monthly events 
known as The Rock. These events are designed to build relationships and strengthen bonds as the students 
graduate into junior high ministries. To enable a smoother transition to the main service, 4th-5th grade does 
not meet on the 4th or 5th Sunday of the month. 

 


